
 

 

25th July 2017  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I would like to take the children from class 4 to the Ewden Water Treatment Works, in Sheffield, on 

12th October 2017. 

 

We will spend the day at the treatment works. We will learn about the water cycle, the environment 

and how Yorkshire Water ensures that we have a constant supply of fresh water.  We hope to answer 

our science topic question “what happens to the water we drink?”. 

 

Children need to be in their full uniform and to be at school at the normal school time 8.50am. We will 

be back to school for 3.10pm.   

 

A packed lunch and drink will also be required, all in a disposable bag, as we will be throwing it away.  If 

your child would like a school packed lunch, please complete a school menu. 

 

The cost of the trip is £9.33  

 

We rely on your financial support in order to make visits viable.  Should you wish to discuss your 

financial contribution, please contact the office staff or Mrs Grist. 

 

Under the terms of the Education Reform Act (1988) we are not able to charge for educational 

journeys (transport/insurance/entry fees) which occur during school time.  

 

If you choose not to contribute this will not lead to your child being excluded from the trip, but 

however it may lead to us cancelling the visit. 

 

You are though, able to make a voluntary contribution to cover the cost.  


